
 
 

Te Tai o Poutini Plan Committee 
 
MEDIA RELEASE – 8 June 2023 
  
Te Tai o Poutini Plan Summary of Submission documents updated  

The Summary of Submissions received on the Te Tai o Poutini A Combined District Plan for the West 
Coast, has now been updated. Corrections included omissions made during the collation of the Te Tai o 
Poutini Plan Summary of Submissions and changes to wording and lay out due to submitter preferences.  
These changes have now been made and the summary documents updated by the TTPP team. 
 
The corrected summaries are now available to view on the TTPP website: ttpp.nz/further-submissions 
and an errata table outlining the changes that were made has also been included for clarification. 
 
TTPP Committee Chair Rex Williams says the submission numbers will not be affected by the updates 
and further submissions are invited up until 5pm on Friday, 30 June 2023.  If you need help with the 
further submission process, get in touch with the team.   

“If you have already made a further submission, we wish to thank you for your time.  There is no need to 
resubmit a submission.  All submissions and further submissions that have already been lodged will 
remain in the submission process.” 
 
After the closing date for further submissions, the next step for TTPP will be advising submitters when 
the Hearing of Submissions are due to begin.  Hearings will be held by plan provisions over an 18 month 
period and submitters will be contacted to discuss the hearing arrangements. 
 
For any queries about the Proposed Plan or submission process, contact Rachel Vaughan on 0508 800 
118 or email: info@ttpp.nz  
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